
Coal Trucks 

The Mine has no plans to use 
their dedicated road around 

Glace Bay. 

Families are being exposed to unsafe 
road conditions & sleep disturbing 

noise 22 hours a day! 

Let’s work together and make our voices 
heard! 

 Community Rally 
Location: Corner of Station St & HWY 4 

(Meet us at the vacant lot by the traffic lights  
across from the Tim Hortons in Reserve) 

When: Friday February 17, 2023 
Time: 12 noon to 1 pm. 

& 
Community Meeting 
Location: Port Morien Legion 
When: Sunday March 26, 2023 

Time: 2 pm to 4 pm.  

Some Important Facts 
1. The oversized coal trucks are running from     

5 am to 3 am.  

2. There are about 12 trucks on the road right 

now but the Mine wants to move 3.6 million 

tonnes of coal each year. That means about 60 

trucks - 5 times more trucks than what we 

have on the road right now! 

3.  The coal trucks are not subject to spring 

weight restrictions. 

4. The coal trucks are degrading our highways 

and are making our roads unsafe to drive on. 

5. Since 2017 there has been talk of a dedicated 

road to bypass Glace Bay. At this moment it 

remains unpaved and unfinished. Kameron 

Coal has no plans to pave it or use it at this 

time. 

6. It’s time the mine made their own road to 

transport coal from their gate to the port. 

The Cow Bay Coalition is a community group that has been organizing 

for the past three years to address the adverse community health & 

environmental effects the Donkin Mine is having on residents living in 

the area. 


